NURSE NEWSLETTER HEATHER BOSWELL RN, BSN



OCTOBER 2025

Vision Screens

Kindergarten and 3rd grade students are required to have a vision screening completed no earlier than one year prior to enrollment and no later than six months after enrollment. An ophthalmologist, pediatrician, physician, or other licensed professional may perform the screening. If you have already submitted a vision screening for your child, thank you! If not, please ensure your kindergarten student has a signed permission slip for lowa KidSight on file with the nurse. The school nurse will begin vision screenings for 3rd graders next week if there is not a current vision screening already on file. Watch for vision screening referrals coming home in your child's backpack.

Final Notice

All immunization provisionals expire in November. Please schedule appointments with your child's primary physician or public health to update immunizations before the expiration date. Students will not be allowed to attend school once their provisional has expired.



Thank You

Thank you, Infinity Health Dental Clinic, for your generous donation of toothbrushes and toothpaste to support our kindergarten learners. Your contribution helps us promote healthy habits from the very start. We deeply appreciate your commitment to our students' well-being!

Register here:

Find us on facebook

Costumes Encouraged!

Saturday, October 11th at the Little River Coffelt Memorial Shelter

for Special Olympics of Iowa

Registration/Pre-Party at 9:00am Awards/Giveaways at 9:30am Plunge at 10:00am (Beach)

Hosted by:





